
  

 

 

Groenlo, 16-09-2021 

 

 

The John S. McCain National Defense Authorization Act 2019 (NDAA) is a United States federal law which specifies the 

budget, expenditures and policies of the U.S. Department of Defense. The NDAA 2019 Section 889, prohibits the U.S. 

government, federal agencies, their contractors and grant or loan recipients from procuring video and 

telecommunication equipment or services from certain Chinese companies and their subsidiaries.  

 

The CAMERA ANPR LUMO, part nr. 9986138 is designed for use as part of video systems 

which comply with NDAA 2019, Section 889. At the date of this statement, the CAMERA ANPR 

LUMO does not contain components from any of the companies highlighted in NDAA 2019, 

Section 889.  

 

The CAMERA ANPR LUMO can be used to provide video systems compliant with NDAA 2019, 

Section 889. The camera is well suited for SMB, entry-level enterprise and critical applications 

where compliance is essential, such as government, utilities, premium commercial, campuses 

and retail. 

 

NDAA 2019 Section 889 is focused on video surveillance equipment and telecommunications equipment. It does not 

impact other areas of security. Nedap Identification Systems is pleased to inform that the products we offer to the US 

government and to US government contractors and grant recipients are NDAA 2019 compliant at the date of this 

statement. Specifically, none of our products contain components from any of the companies highlighted in Section 

889. Our products are well suited for SMB, enterprise, and critical applications where compliance is essential, such as 

government, utilities, commercial, campuses, and retail. 
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Evelien O’Sullivan 

Nedap Identification Systems  

Proposition manager 


